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RECOGNITIONS

The Fresh Air Fund Elects Krishnan Padmanabhan as Board
Member

FEBRUARY 24, 2025

New York Office Managing Partner Krishnan Padmanabhan (KP) was elected to the Board of Directors of The Fresh

Air Fund. KP will continue Winston & Strawn’s longstanding commitment to the Fund, a relationship that began with

New York partner Mats Carlston 10+ years ago.

Over the years, we have demonstrated our commitment to The Fresh Air Fund with our lawyers and staff

volunteering to assist with summer camp send-offs. Our dedicated volunteers have facilitated camper check-ins,

managed the necessary paperwork, and guided both parents and campers to their designated areas for departure.

Our enthusiasm for supporting the camp send-off days remains strong, and we look forward to continuing this

valued tradition. A heartfelt thank you to Mats Carlston and all the volunteers who have generously contributed their

time and effort over the years.

Learn more about The Fresh Air Fund.
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Krishnan Padmanabhan
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